
                                St. Rita’s Parish 
                    2020 Christmas Giving Tree 

 
St. Rita’s Parish is pleased to once again sponsor our Christmas 
Giving Tree.  However, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the way 
the Giving Tree works will be different this year, but with as many 
heartfelt feelings for families who are in need. 
 
Keeping everyone’s health and safety in mind, we are therefore 
asking for either monetary donations or for Target Gift Cards. 
Each of our families will receive gift cards that will be based on 
the number and ages of children in the family. 
 
If you send a check, please make it out to: 
                        ​SVdP/St. Rita Chapter 
and please write “​Giving Tree”​ on the memo line. We would 
hope to have the donations by December 17th. 
 
You may drop off your donation to the rectory or mail to: 
                        ​SVdP/St. Rita Chapter 
                              ​P.O.Box 564 
                           ​Fairfax, CA 94978 
 
We hope that you will continue supporting this wonderful project 
and the families we serve with as much love and generosity as 
you have in the past. 
 
Please contact Barbara Maloney if you have any questions: 
                          (415)456-6560 
                     Redmaloney1@gmail.com 



  
 


